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CAREER PATHWAYS COUNCIL MEETING 
August 11, 2020 

2:00 PM – 3:00 PM 
 

MEETING CALLED BY: Kimberly Moore 
 
ATTENDEES: Kimberly Moore, Tandria Edwards, Jim McShane, Hadassah Israel, Vincent Palmer, Kevin Vaughn, 
Travis Jones, Sean Friend, Shereada Harrell, Maria Mead, Kim Kelling, Angela Sapp, Trish Yahn 
 
RECORDING: Tandria Edwards 
 
I. CALL TO ORDER 

Chair Kimberly Moore’s welcomed everyone and called the meeting to order.  
 
II. MEETING MINUTES APPROVAL 

Chair Kimberly Moore asked if everyone had the opportunity to review minutes from the May 12, 2020 
meeting and asked for a motion to approve them.  
 
Motion: A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes from the May 12, 2020 meeting of the 
Career Pathways Council; All in favor.  Action Item I Unanimously Approved.  
 

III. Partner Updates 
• Maria Mead (KU)- Classes resuming 8/31/2020 in a hybrid format. Sessions are recorded for 

students not able to attend. Offering a B.S. Nursing starting January 2021. Keiser University now 
has an articulation agreement with TCC. 

• Shereada Hall (FAMU)- Classes starting in a hybrid format. FAMU holding an employer conference 
on 8/12/2020. FAMU is also hosting a virtual career expo on 9/23/2020-9/24/2020, via Handshake. 
Their plan is to increase community/employer engagement. 

• Sean Friend (LTC)- Classes started 8/10/2020, with some programs offered in a hybrid format.  
• Travis Jones (ACE)- In-person GED classes starting 8/31/2020. 
• Chair Kimberly Moore (TCC)- Classes at 50% capacity on campus, for credit and degree-seeking 

students. Chair Moore also discussed tuition discount (50-100% off) for individuals impacted by 
Covid. 

• Kevin Vaughn- Paid staff now on board 
• Angela Sapp (GTI)- Enrollment is being limited to keep classroom sizes small. 

 
IV. COVID Community Impact 

Members discussed various ways the community had been impacted by Covid. This included lack of 
childcare, as 50% of child care centers not operational, reduced working hours and concerns about 
evictions due to unemployment. 
 

V. CSCR Update 
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• Trish Yahn discussed one-on-one recruitment events and CSCR’s use of the virtual hiring fair 
platform, Brazen. The first hiring fair, for the healthcare industry, scheduled for 8/25/2020, focused 
on non-clinical positions. 

• Hadassah Israel discussed three (3) special projects grants: Covid National Emergency Grant, 
Apprenticeship Grant and the Manufacturing Sector Grant. 

• Kim Kelling discussed educational outreach, SciGirls (which consists of 5 ½-hour STEM adventure 
episodes that are available online) as well as a journalism grant. 

 
VI. Career Pathways Website Analytics 

Tandria Edwards discussed the highlights from the Career Pathways website analytics. 
 

VII. Resources 
Chair Moore discussed the Reskilling and Recovery Network, available in 12-15 states. Link to review the 
information will be provided to members. 

 
VIII. Misc. Items 

Jim McShane discussed FGWA’s event that was held July 15th. The event had more than 300 attendees 
and they are looking to plan something similar for January 2021. 

 
 

IX. ADJOURN 
Chair Moore asked if anyone had any additional questions or comments.  Hearing none, the meeting was 
adjourned. 
 
 
 
 

 
NEXT MEETING: 

November 10, 2020 
2:00 pm – 3:00 pm 


